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FR67 Series Obsolescence

April 18, 2025

Muncie Power Products will be obsoleting the FR67 Series power take-off. 
This will be effective immediately.  
  
The FR67 Series will no longer be offered for sale as an assembly. Service 
parts which are machined will be available for the next three (3) years, or 
until inventory is depleted. Other service parts like bearings, seals, etc., will 
continue to be available.  
  
The FR67 Series has been removed from the Muncie Power application 
catalog, including both the printed and electronic versions.  
  
Contact Muncie Power's Customer Service for more information. 
  
PTO assemblies: Muncie Power will NOT consider parts/units returnable 
without prior review and authorization.  
  
 


